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One item was reviewed by the Literature Committee since the last trustee meeting: 

  

 • The literature item entitled, “There is Help” which up for a merit vote today. 

 

 This item has been reviewed and approved for the absence of spelling and grammatical errors. 

 

The Literature Committee would also like to ask for assistance from other Trustees at this time to join the 

committee. There is not usually a lot of work to do on this committee, but if you’re proficient at editing for 

spelling and grammar mistakes, I would like to welcome you to the committee and ask for volunteers at 

this time. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Debra Barrett  

Chair  

Literature Committee  

  


